NARC meeting 19/05/2020 19.00 online.

Present

GODWYV, MOSYW, G7URP, MOLID, MOUKS, GOKYA, G7PQF, MONKR, MOUJD, G3YLA,
G3PDH, G3LDI,

Apologies — GOLG)J

The meeting was organised as a catch up with no specific agenda.

Chris GODWYV on behalf of everyone thanked David and Tammy for their sterling work on the
Wednesday night NARC video stream and virtual meetings run thus far.

David told everyone that a decision with Mark GOLGJ had been made to cancel the Barford rally, due
to Covid-19 and government advice. RadCom and PW advised that their magazine calendars should
be adjusted to reflect this cancelation. Not running the event is likely to leave a financial hole in the
accounts with the loss of that revenue, however the club is not currently spending money on
meetings. Mark will advise on this once we have resumed normal service. The school have refunded
(issued a credit) for all fees for meetings that have been missed.

James G7PQF suggested that we should be prepared for someone suggesting a refund of subs for
the lack of meetings, this was discussed and suggested we could offer a 2021 rate based on the time
the club didn’t meet. Suggestions were Either a pro rata refund, free for next year or 50% off.

We all decided to wait to see if anyone writes but this will be our policy if someone does ask, David
and Mark to advise if any presents with this question..

After deliberation it was agreed by all that our policy would be
Refund Pro rata or Generous discount on next year.
No other business was forthcoming so

The meeting was closed at 19.45



